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ELECTRIC VEHICLES

John Reimer <neviousreimer@aol.com>
Thu 12/29/2022 11:53 AM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>
Dear Sir,

   I'm writing you this letter in response to mandating all vehicles to be electric!
   I do not believe that is the way to go. Our infrastructure is not to the point to handle it. Our electric grid is
vulnerable to attack. Batteries lose a lot of power at cold temperatures. Even in warm temperatures the distance
one can drive is greatly reduced. There will be lines of people at charging stations waiting for the batteries to be
charged, and waiting for the people in front of them.
   I don't know if you watch any of the science programs, but they state how important it is that we have found
water on the Moon and Mars. Of course for humans to stay alive, but also for fuel!
Water is what is used for rocket fuel. 70% of the Earth is covered with water, we can produce a lot of Hydrogen. If
we burn Hydrogen in our vehicles, we will have clean burning vehicles. and a much more reliable form of
transportation.

Sincerely,
John W. Reimer 


